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To whom it may concern,

| am writing this letter in regards to the development proposal for a Organic waste facility in Railway parade
Lidcombe, | believe this is a major mistake for the community of Lidcombe. | wonder how these decisions are made
without any input from the people affected the most the rate payers and residents, whilst Lidcombe continues to
grow with a massive increase in high rise housing and some good infrastructure decisions this | believe is totally
against that thought pattern. | live within 500 metres of this proposal and have lived there for over 35 years with the
recent build along the railway line of over 700 units this has already caused major traffic and parking issues within
this part of Lidcombe, currently the problem exists due to the workers from the building site and where they have to
park to work there all day but also there is no common sense around what we see now and what we will see when
the units are very shortly filled with residents and there cars which will all be flowing out onto the same area as the
proposed Waste facility. The traffic flow to get either side of Lidcombe now is the Bridge over the railway and the
underpass at the end of Railway parade which goes directly past the proposed site in question.

There is traffic blocks every day coming over the Lidcombe bridge heading west bound with numerous accidents due
to the flow of the bridge and when heading west bound over the bridge there is the added problem with the
passenger drop off zones being to close to emerging over the bridge and then the taxi rank just passed the lights all
these issues need to be addressed prior to adding a potential further traffic block at the point of this proposed new
site. We are turning Lidcombe into a vibrant new housing, dining and entertainment sector and for some reason we
are deciding to dump a dump right on top of this progressive work, please find an industrial area of which there are
many on the other side of Parramatta road and put this where it is best suited for the environment and the residents
of Lidcombe.

Regards
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